
This is a complete attempt to remove any distinctions of public and private schools. It creates an unrealistic and lengthy registration 
process that is not in anyway beneficial and is purposely meant to close more schools. Classrooms are already to big in Oregon and 
private schools allow more children options for an education.

This bill will also purposely single out kids that want to excel through participation in extra curricular activities and therefore another 
form of discrimination. This bill will not benefit kids education in any possible way. I as well as many other parents see it as another 
motion to further hurt our youth that continues to struggle both emotionally and intellectually. I oppose this bill.


